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Annual Meeting

The next monthly meeting of the Rawls Springs Utility District Board of Directors will be the
Annual Meeting. It will be at 4:30 pm on Monday, July 10, 2023, at the Rawls Springs
Volunteer Fire Department (530 Archie Smith Road). As well as the Annual Meeting,
reports from the Rawls Springs Utility District’s annual audit and the Rawls Springs Volunteer
Fire Department will be presented. If you would like to address the Board of Directors, please
contact the association office not later than 12:00 pm on Monday, July 10, 2023.

Text Alerts

To be added to the Rawls Springs Utility District’s Text Alert system, please contact the
association office at 601.268.2248 or rawlsspringsutility@comcast.net. The Text Alert system,
along with other methods, is utilized to alert customers about water outages, boil water notices,
o

Waste Water and Sewer Issues

Waste Water and Sewer issues — When a customer reports a sewer problem that is suspected to
be in sewer lines maintained by the utility district, the district will employ an outside contractor
to diagnose the sewer problem and verify the location of the problem. Prior to contacting a
contractor, the customer must provide a deposit to the utility district. If the problem is in the
sewer lines maintained by the district, the deposit will be refunded. If the problem is the lines
maintained by the customer, the deposit will not be refunded.

Contact Us

Office Number: 601-268-2248

Address: 39 Archie Smith Rd, Hattiesburg, MS 39402

Website: https:/rawlsspringsutility.com/ Facebook: Rawls Springs Utility District
Email: rawlsspringsutility@comcast.net  Office Hours: Monday- Friday; 7:30am-3:00pm




